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  UN Department of Economic and Social Affairs Marks 
International Day of Families by Focusing on Technology 

 
 
United States—The International Day of 
Families was commemorated by the UN 
Department of Economic and Social Affairs with a 
webinar on May 14, 2021, on “Families and New 
Technologies.”  
 

  

  

  

  UPF-Russia's IAACP Supports Art Exhibition 
 
 
Samara, Russia—UPF supported an 
international art exhibition organized by an 
Ambassador for Peace. 
 
 

  

  

  

  UPF-Brazil Honors Ambassadors for Peace and International Day 
of Families 

 
 
Brazil—On May 15, 2021, UPF-Brazil held a 
meeting of Ambassadors of Peace to appoint 
new Ambassadors for Peace and to 
commemorate the 2021 UN International Day of 
Families. 
 

  

  

  

  Interfaith Meeting Probes Humankind’s Beginning 
 
 
Paris, France—UPF held its fourth online 
interfaith meeting on the topic “At the Beginning 
of Humanity.” 
 

  

  

  



 

 

  Common History and Culture Seen as Bridge for Improved Inter-
Korean Relations 

 
 
Tallinn, Estonia—UPF held its fourth webinar on 
the topic of Korean 
reunification. 
 

  

  

  

  Upcoming Events  
 

MAY 27: USA-IAPD-60th Interfaith Prayer for the Nation 

and the World  

MAY 28: IAPD and Al-Liqa Center, Jerusalem - "Building 

a Culture of Truth and Love During Times of Crisis" 

JUN 1: UN Global Day of Parents 

JUN 4: WFWP: Co-Creating Spaces for Peace and Reconciliation on the 

Korean Peninsula. What Steps are Women taking towards Sustainable Peace? 

JUN 5: Peace & Blessing Festival 

JUN 8: USA-IAED - "Toward the Peaceful Reunification of the Korean 

Peninsula" 

  

  

  
  Contact Us 

www,upf,org | e.news@ upf,org | 220 White Plains Rd. FL5, Tarrytown, NY 10591, USA  
 

UPF is an NGO in General Consultative Status with the Economic and Social Council of the United 
Nations. We support and promote the work of the United Nations and the achievement of the Sustainable 
Development Goals 

  

  
 

         

 

 

 

   

 
 


